ACTION AND RESPONSIBILITY

COMMITTEE OF

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA INTERGROUP
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DATE; July 20, 2003

TO: SCINA members
FROM: Action and Responsibility Committee
RE: July Activity

The following are interview topics suggested for use in discussing progress in
expansion and growth of Nicotine Anonymous groups in the southern
portion of California:

Hello. My name is (give your name) and I'm a member of the Action and
Responsibility Committee for the Southern California Intergroup of Nicotine
Anonymous. This is a new committee in your Intergroup and its focus is
basically on ways that SCINA can help make all of our groups more effective.
We've already started doing some of these things -- our web page is a specific
example -- but there are other ways we can help. You may have some ideas
of your own that would help us grow. What can they be?

I already know your name and now you know mine. Can you think of any
other names in your group who might be interested in a bigger role in
Nicotine Anonymous? '

Do youalready have a delegate to the Southern California Intergroup? If you
do,whoisit? Ifyoudon't, would you be willing to ask for such a commitment
at your next meeting?

Do you have any glaring problems that SCINA might be able to address? What
is the single most difficult task you face in making Nicotine Anonymous
appealing to new members?

Do you engage in any activities that directly relate to Nicotine Anonymous?
What are they?

Do you attend our annual meeting and picnic? If not, why not? What would
it take to get you to attend?

WANNA JOIN THIS COMMITTEE? Call George Laine at (714) 892-9001




